
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

December 3, 2014 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
eFax: (651) 539-0300 

Skip Wieser 
Wieser Law Office, P.C. 
Wieser Professional Building 
33 South Walnut, Suite 200 
La Crescent, MN 55947 

swieser@wieserlaw.com & U.S. Mail 
and jdorschner@wieserlaw.com 

Re: OAH 60-0330-32014 (A-7899 La Crescent/La Crescent Township) 

Dear Mr. Wieser: 

The Office of Administrative Hearings (OAH) has scheduled a hearing on the above­
described matter. A copy of the Notice of Hearing is enclosed. 

Our office will be e-mailing the Notice of Hearing to the Houston County News for 
publication on December 11 and 18, 2014. We have requested that the paper mail the 
Affidavit of Publication to our office; and the invoice for publication to Bill Waller, City 
Administrator, pursuant to Minn. R. 6000.1200. 

In order for the OAH to give proper notification of the hearing to all parties pursuant to 
Minn. Stat.§ 414.09, please submit the names of any other abutting townships or 
municipalities, and any planning agencies or commissions that have jurisdiction over the 
affected area. If there is a failure to properly and fully inform the OAH of all such parties, 
upon motion of any party, the hearing may be continued until proper notice is given. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at star.holman@state.mn.us or 
651-361-7909. 

Star ene J. Holman 
State Program Administrator Senior 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 

Enclosure 

Bill Waller, City Administrator (bwaller@cityoflacrescent-mn.gov) 


